
No: IG/Reg.SED/Dec 2024 TEE/2024 

Dated:  25th September, 2024 

  

To 

  

The Sr. Regional Directors/Regional Directors 

All IGNOU Regional Centres 

  
Sub:   Final attempt for the eligible learners of BDP Programme in 

December, 2024 TEE – Last Term-end-Examination 

  

Sir/Madam, 

  

It is submitted that the registration for all BDP Programme was done till January, 

2019 session only. The maximum validity of the learners registered till January, 

2019 session is completing in December, 2024 TEE. It is pertinent to state that SED 

will be conducting the final examination for all the eligible learners of BDP 

Programme in December, 2024 TEE.  No TEE for BDP Learners will be conducted 

after December, 2024 TEE. 

  

In view of the above, it is requested that maximum publicity is given to this 

message to all the eligible learners through RC Website/Learner Support Centres 

etc. so that all the eligible learners are able to fill the Examination Form and appear 

in the December, 2024 TEE as it is the culminating examination for all the learners 

of BDP Programme. It is further requested to facilitate the BDP Learners in case they 

face any difficulty in filling up the Examination form for December, 2024 TEE. 

  

In view of the above, you are requested to kindly ensure maximum participation of 

all the eligible BDP Learners under your Regional Centre. 

  

This may be treated as Most Urgent. 

  

With Regard 

  

  
(Dr. V. B. Negi) 

Officer on Special Duty (SED) 

 


